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June 9th
• 2020 Committee of the Whole: Correction to the Woodlot 

Naming Proposal (Item #10) 

1. Purpose

The purpose of this communication is to provide Mayor and Members of Council with 
information regarding a correction to the Woodlot Naming Proposal (Item #10). 

2. Analysis

The report and report highlights indicated the proposed signage will be installed to 
identify each woodlot, using design standards consistent with parks and stormwater 
management ponds. It should have indicated parks alone. 

The appendix referenced the April 17, 2012 meeting "Naming of Storm Water 
Management Ponds and Associated Signage," and should have referenced May 29, 
2012 meeting of the same title. Council approved a revision to the orginally proposed 
signage for Storm Water Management ponds that was at a significantly lower cost. 

The process for naming does remain consistent with the process for naming storm 
water management ponds as well as parks ( considering any appropriate historical 
references as identified by the City Archivist). 

The s a r commendations remain consistent with what is indicated within the report 
inclu i g: he names, consideration for the 2021 capital budget, and forwarded the 
nam s t appropriate bodies. 

ostic 

City Manager, Public Works 

For more information, contact Nadia Paladino, Director of Parks, Forestry and 
Horticulture, ext 6146. 
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